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Fort Smith Fire District 

The City of Fort Smith has established a specific area in the downtown as a Fire District.  Fire 

District’s are established to reduce the possibilities of a conflagration fire.  Fire District’s and the 

special code requirements have proven to help prevent conflagration fires that have destroyed 

many downtown districts. 

The Fire District Map shows the boundary of the district.  All structures in the Fire District must 

meet the requirements of the Arkansas Fire Prevention Code, Appendix D. 

Please contact the Fort Smith Building Safety Division if you have any specific questions or 

want a copy of the specific code requirements for the Fire District. 

Be advised that there are special code requirements for this area.  Please reference the 2021 
Arkansas Fire Prevention Code for more information.


